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Nixon, Elizabeth

From: Michael Intrieri <mintrieri@sundrumsolar.com>
Sent: Friday, February 08, 2013 12:11 PM
To: Nixon, Elizabeth
Cc: george Jalbert
Subject: Thermal Metering Standards

Hello Elizabeth, 
 
        We have been monitoring Thermal Energy for a number of years now at SunDrum Solar.   The  
standards we are most comfortable with are Temperature sensors must meet IEC751 and manufacturers  
tolerance of the flow meter must be +/- 0.5% or better.   Would be happy to show you some of the data  
we are gathering.   The Electrical standard for revenue grade we bump into most often is the measure equipment
needs to be listed on the California list of approved revenue grade electric meters. 
 
Sincerely 
Michael Intrieri 
SunDrum Solar 
(978) 257-2981 


